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Administration 

 

 

Memo for the Fiber Contract 

 

Fiber Contract for 10GB Connectivity between PSC and City Hall 

 

This updated fiber contract will transition the speed of our rented line from 1Gbps to 10Gbps as 

discussed in both the 2023 and the 2024 budget planning sessions.  The increased speed is 

necessary  to support the Public Safety Datacenter for data replication, backups, and public safety 

operations.  This contract is for a period of 3 years at a rate of $1,350 per line per month, 

amounting to $2,700 per month or $32,400 per year. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Aaron Meyer 

IT Director  

 

 


